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FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

 

Apex Banking Company of Georgia Breaks Ground on New Facility in Cleveland 

 

CLEVELAND, Ga., May 18, 2023 — Apex Banking Company of Georgia, new community 

bank serving White County and surrounding areas, broke ground on a new building in 

Cleveland on May 18. Located at the corner of the Jessie Mae Thurmond Connector and 

Parkway Plaza, the new building is scheduled for completion in 2025. Apex will have a 

temporary building on site to serve customers during construction. 

 

“We’re so excited to introduce our North Georgia neighbors to the new level of 

community banking – one that embodies the qualities of life that we enjoy here in our 

special corner of Georgia,” said Ryan Tucker, President and CEO. “Our team members 

live and work in the communities we have the privilege to serve, and we look forward to 

bringing the best banking service to White County and the surrounding areas.”   

 

Built on a 100-year community legacy that started with Wilkinson County Bank, Apex 

strives to bring the latest in banking technology to customers while delivering the 

exceptional customer service expected from a great community bank. 

 

For more information about Apex Banking Company of Georgia, please call  

(762)286-0001. 
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